Save the date to join us for a Community Meeting to discuss
potential updates to the Oakridge Zoning Ordinance!

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 7, 2022
6:30 - 8:30 PM AT OAKRIDGE CITY HALL

Open House 6:30 — 8:30
Presentation and QRA at 7:00

More details to follow in your November utility bill!

For more information on the code evaluation and update project, visit the project
website or scan the QR code to the right.

Save the date to join us for a Community Meeting to discuss potential updates to
the Oakridge Zoning Ordinance. The goal of Oakridge’s Code Evaluation and
Update project is to make recommendations related to urban design, housing, and
transportation policy and development requirements to help the City remove
barriers to creating a vibrant, muitimodal community. This project is partially
funded by a grant from the Transportation and Growth Management (TGM)
Program, a joint program of the Oregon Department of Transportation and the
Oregon Department of Land Conservation and Development. The project goal is
consistent with the mission, goals, and objectives of the TGM program and "smart

growth" principles.
Topics of the Code Evaulation,

e CURRENT ZONING -

e COMPREHENSIVE PLAN

e OLD TOWN DESIGN SUBDISTRICT

e RESIDENTIAL USES AND STANDARDS

o MULTIMODAL TRANSPORTATION FACILITIES
o TEMPORARY LODGING STANDARDS

For more info, please contact Rick Zylstra at 541-782-2258 — ext. 4 or email at
rickzylstra@ci.oakridge.or.us




